
	
	
	
	 	

Rolling	Green	Country	Club	
April	2019	Newsletter	

875-6200	

2019	MASTERS	
April	11-14th	

						 	
Club	Storage-		$75/year	

Locker	Rental-	$15/year	
	

If	you	would	like	to	store	your	
clubs	at	the	course	or	use	a	locker,	
please	inform	the	Pro	Shop.			A	
locker	will	be	assigned	and	a	bag	
tag	for	your	clubs	will	be	given.		

Payment	can	be	made	in	the	Shop	
or	you	can	charge	it	to	your	

account.		
	

Masters	Party	
Rolling	Green’s	season	kick-off	party	
celebrating	the	83rd	edition	of	the	
Masters	Tournament	will	be	held	
Saturday,	April	13th		from	1	p.m.	–	4	
p.m.		Bring	a	pot	luck	dish	and	enjoy	
watching	the	masters	in	a	great	
atmosphere.		Please	contact	Nick	in	the	
Pro	Shop	(875-6200)	for	more	
information	and	for	what	food	item	to	
bring.				
 Golf	Course	opening	date	is	TBD	

Please	check	website	for	updates	
	

Volunteers	are	needed	for	various	
projects	throughout	the	year.		Please	
contact	Nick	in	the	Pro	Shop	for	more	

information.	

Private	Lessons	
If	you	are	interested	in	private	
lessons,	please	contact	Brock	
Ortega.		He	has	been	training	at	
the	David	Leadbetter	academy.		
He	will	also	apprentice	under	
Nick.	Please	call	307-871-9498	
and	talk	to	Brock	for	more	
information.			
	

A	Taylormade	Demo	Day	will	be	
held	at	the	first	two	Sundays	in	
May-	Weather	Permitting.		Plan	
now	to	attend	and	see	what	new	
golf	equipment	is	available.		Swing	
a	new	club	–	it	just	may	help	your	
golf	game.		
	

	
Membership	Cards	

	
Your	2018	membership	cards	are	
enclosed	with	this	mailing.		Please	

take	your	cards	out	before	
discarding	the	envelope.		The	
number	after	your	name	is	the	
number	you	will	use	when	

charging	at	the	Club.		
	

												RGCC	Website	
Rolling	Green	Country	Club	has	a	new	

website.		Please	go	to	

rollinggreencountryclub.info	
and	check	it	out.		You	can	view	the	

tournament	schedule	online,	read	the	
latest	newsletter,	see	the	current	fee	

schedule	and	find	available	
promotions,	etc.		This	will	be	a	

powerful	tool	the	Club	will	use	to	keep	
everyone	informed	about	current	

events.	
Like	us	on	Facebook	as	well.	

We	are	excited	to	have	this	website	
and	plan	to	update	it	on	a	regular	

basis.	
	

Board	of	Directors	
	

Reed	Clevenger,	Pete	Kalivas,	
Steve	Core,	Blaine	Siddoway,	
Mitch	Nielson,	Matt	Freze,	

Murray	Hartford,	Tim	Rath,	Paul	
Parker,	Tom	Lamb			

 
Repairing balls marks is a huge 
help to the golf course, and the 
grounds maintenance crew. A ball 
mark can cause the grass in the 
depression to die, leaving not just 
a scar but also a pit in the putting 
surface that can knock well-struck 
putts offline.  Repairing the 
depressions is very important. 
Equally important is doing it the 
right way because repairing a ball 
mark incorrectly can actually 
cause more damage than not 
attempting to repair it at all. There 
are several websites that explain 
the proper way to repair a ball 
mark.  Always repair your ball 
mark and one other one on the 
green.  If you would like to learn 
the proper way to repair a ball 
mark, please ask Nick in the Pro 
Shop for a demonstration.  

Upcoming	May	Events	Schedule	
	

May	13th				GRHS	Regionals			Time	TBA	
May	14th				GRHS	Regionals			Time	TBA	
May	18th				Couples	String						9	a.m.		
May	27th					Mike	Ronick	Memorial				
																					9	a.m.	Shotgun	Start		
	


